
Notes re Financial Statements – 

 

When you read the Financial Statement, you may discover that some of the totals do not seem to 

match the amounts that have been added or subtracted. This is a common and expected anomaly 

due to the rounding function of most accounting software programs. 

As there are no cent values shown, amounts are rounded up or down, thus making some totals 

appear inaccurate. 

 

The auditor confirmed that this was the case with the current financial statements using the 

example of the trading amounts: 

 

This is an expected and accepted anomaly that has no significant impact on final figures. 

 

 

 


